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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Are you having trouble reading this news release? Click here to view it through your Web browser.

Goshen Motorsports Announces New Partnership with 
Global Tracking Communications, Inc. for the 2008 

Star Mazda Championship
Printer-friendly version

February 27th 2008

Placentia, CA

Star Mazda Championship racing team Goshen Motorsports announced today 
that Goshen Motorsports and Global Tracking Communications, Inc. 
companies have signed a sponsorship / Partnership deal for the 2008 Star 
Mazda Championship. Goshen Motorsports, owns the #82 Car piloted by Billy 
Goshen. Billy Goshen will be driving the car in the 2008 Star Mazda 
Championship presented by Goodyear.

"We are very excited to have such a prestigious company join us for 
sponsorship to become one of our premier partners for our entire season," said 
Bill Goshen Jr. team owner of Goshen Motorsports out of Placentia, Ca. "This 
is a great match: Global Tracking is the leader in North America for GPS 
Tracking Systems, and has helped increase fleet efficiency, reduce operating 
cost and improve customer service for companies all across the globe 
including ours. Both our companies are based in Southern California, and 
being the first race team in North America to test and develop Global 
Trackings new in race car GPS system is exciting."

John Stull, Owner / CEO of Global Tracking Communications shares Bill 
Goshen Jr’s excitement over the new partnership. We have been watching the 
development of Goshen Motorsports over the years, their professionalism, 
commitment to compete at the highest level, and a great talent in driver Billy 
Goshen is exactly what we are looking for in a partnership with a professional 
motorsports team. We are really looking forward to a long and beneficial 
relationship with Goshen Motorsports and their drivers.

Global Tracking Communications, Inc. is currently testing a new GPS 
Tracking System for all racing vehicles, whether it be open wheel race cars, 
stock cars, off road, off shore powerboats, sailboats etc... This new technology 
will be able to acquire multiple streams of critical data for team analysis.

Goshen Motorsports is preparing for the opening race at Sebring International 
Raceway in Florida on March 14th. Preparations are also being made to ensure 
that the new sponsor /partner receives prime media exposure at our race 
venues throughout North America, and TV coverage on The Speed Channel 
that will help jumpstart the potential value of the partnership for both 
organizations.

Visit Global Tracking Communications at: http://www.gpstrackit.com
Visit Goshen Motorsports at: http://www.goshenmotorsports.com.
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Goshen Motorsports
930 Lawrence
Placentia, CA 92870
Contact: Kerry A. Holmes
Vice President of Marketing / Goshen Motorsports
951-219-3400
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